

EMS Information Bulletin 2018-10

DATE:

May 22, 2018

SUBJECT:

BLS agency survey of voluntary naloxone participation

TO:

BLS EMS Agencies

FROM:

Bureau of Emergency Medical Services

PA Department of Health

(717) 787-8740



To combat the opioid crisis within the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, t the Bureau of EMS is asking all BLS agencies to complete the following survey regarding their participation in voluntary carrying naloxone for patient administration. The survey can be found at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MH9JNW8

All BLS agencies should complete this survey no later than June 5th, 2018.